Dear Parent/Carer

Reminder: Please can we have all Viney Hill forms returned by Monday 13th February.

Following the meeting regarding Viney Hill - it has been decided that the children will not be sending
postcards home this year and instead they will be writing a blog.

Also it has been decided that they will not need a swimmiing costume - so there will be no need to

bring one.

Thank you

Have a lovely weekend!

Best wishes

Alex

Minchinhampton Church of England Primary Academy

School Road, Minchinhampton, Stroud, Gloucestershire GL6 9BP
Head Teacher: Mr Nick Moss
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